
Name: _______________________ Class:_______________ Due Date:____________ 

Eastern Hemisphere Map Project Instructions 

 

Comments: 

____________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Category 4 3 2 1 

Map Key 

Map key is easy to 
find and contains a 
complete set of 
symbols including a 
compass rose 

Map key contains a 
complete set of 
symbols including a 
compass rose 

Map key contains an 
almost complete set of 
symbols, including a 
compass rose 

Map key is absent or 
missing several 
symbols 

Bodies of 
Water 

All bodies of water 
are labeled and 
located correctly 

At least 3-4 of the 
items are labeled 
and located 
correctly 

2-3 of the items are 
located correctly but 
misspelled. 

Less than 2 items are 
labeled or placed 
correctly. 

Continents 

All items are labeled 
and spelled correctly 

5-6 of the continents 
are labeled and 
spelled correctly 

3-4 of the continents 
are labeled and spelled 
correctly 

Less than 3 of the 
continents are labeled 
and spelled correctly 

Equator & 
Prime 

Meridian 

Equator and Prime 
Meridian are 
accurately placed and 
labeled correctly 

Both lines: Equator 
and Prime Meridian 
are labeled but 
incorrectly placed 

One or both lines: 
Equator and/or Prime 
meridian is not 
accurately placed and 
not labeled 

Equator and Prime 
Meridian are missing 
completely. 

Hemispheres 

All four hemispheres 
are labeled and 
shown on the map 
correctly 

Four hemispheres 
are labeled but are 
not shown on the 
map correctly 

1-2 hemispheres are 
labeled and correctly 
shown on the map  

3 - 4 hemispheres are 
either labeled 
incorrectly or not 
shown at all. 

Absolute 
Location 

The name of the city 
is noticeably labeled 
on the map and 
mentioned in the 
map key correctly. 

The name of the city 
is labeled correctly 
but not mentioned 
in the map key. 

The name of the city is 
not labeled incorrectly 
and not mentioned in 
the map key. 

There was no city 
labeled on the map. 

Labels-
accuracy 

All items labeled are 
clear and legible.  

16-19 items that 
needed to be 
labeled are clear and 
legible. 

10-15 items that 
needed to be labeled 
are clear and legible. 

Less than 10 items that 
needed to be labeled 
were not legible, 
misspelled, or 
confusing. 
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Eastern Hemisphere Map Project Instructions 

 

Directions: Students are to use the World map given in class to identify and label all parts of the 

geography terms taught in class or from their prior knowledge. 

1. Be sure to identify and label all parts: 

 Title 

 Continents 

 Oceans 

 One city using its absolute location 

 Equator 

 Prime Meridian 

 Compass Rose 

 Scale  

 All four hemispheres- North Hemisphere, South Hemisphere, West Hemisphere, East 

Hemisphere  

 


